NAPIER SCHOOLS BAREFOOT 10s RUGBY – Term 3 2024

The following schools have entered the Year 5 and 6 competition this term:

Here is the draw for the term.  We only have six teams this year so it is a straight round robin where you play teams.  This may lead to some potential mismatches that may need some management by the coaches.  Remember our goal is to promote the game and get children playing and enjoying rugby.

Three or four home games each, and there are a couple of repeat encounters in the mix.

	Round 2 Wednesday 7 August (Week 3 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Greenmeadows
	v
	Porritt
	Greenmeadows

	Onekawa
	v
	Marewa
	Onekawa

	Henry Hill
	v
	Te Awa
	Henry Hill



	Round 3 Wednesday 14 August (Week 4 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Henry Hill
	v
	Onekawa
	Henry Hill

	Greenmeadows
	v
	Marewa
	Greenmeadows

	Te Awa
	v
	Porritt
	Te Awa



	Round 4 Wednesday 21 August (Week 5 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Onekawa
	v
	Greenmeadows
	Onekawa

	Porritt
	v
	Henry Hill
	Porritt

	Marewa
	v
	Te Awa
	Te Awa



	Round 5 Wednesday 28 August (Week 6 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Onekawa
	v
	Porritt
	Onekawa

	Marewa
	v
	Henry Hill
	Marewa

	Te Awa
	v
	Greenmeadows
	Greenmeadows

	
	
	
	



	Round 6 Wednesday 4 September (Week 7 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Te Awa
	v
	Onekawa
	Te Awa

	Greenmeadows
	v
	Henry Hill
	Greenmeadows

	Porritt
	v
	Marewa
	Marewa

	
	
	
	



	Round 7 Wednesday 11 September (Week 8 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Porritt
	v
	Greenmeadows
	Porritt

	Eskdale
	v
	Nelson Park
	Eskdale

	Te Awa
	v
	Henry Hill
	Te Awa

	
	
	
	




	Round 8 Wednesday 18 September (Week 9 Term 3)

	
	VENUE

	Porritt
	v
	Te Awa
	Porritt

	Henry Hill
	v
	Onekawa
	Henry Hill

	Marewa
	v
	Greenmeadows
	Marewa

	
	
	
	



Please email me the scores of your games so that I can see if there are any issues .  

Also could you ensure that field have protective pads on the posts whenever possible to protect teams when playing.  There was a nasty concussion during the Ripper Rugby last term, so if we can minimise the risk that would be great.

Please contact me if I have anything wrong or unworkable in this draw.  

Hoping to have yet another great competition.

Regards,


Mark Johnson
Greenmeadows School

markj@gms.school.nz
